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Breast pump benefits and reimbursements 
 
Healthy Blue offers the benefit of a consumer grade (E0603) electric breast pump for members who are due to 

deliver within six weeks, members who have delivered within the past 30 days and members who had a NICU 

baby in the last 90 days. Members can receive one breast pump with a delivery diagnosis and a prescription.  

 

Effective May 15, 2021, Healthy Blue will begin reimbursing providers/suppliers of consumer grade breast 

pumps (E0603) at the lessor of billed charges or a rate of up to $95/unit. 

 

As a valued provider, your participation in the Healthy Blue network is truly appreciated. We look forward to 

our ongoing partnerships to provide high-quality, cost-effective healthcare to the communities we serve.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your Provider Relations representative.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


